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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 

Sent: Monday, November 26,201210:14 AM 

To: Pat Brady 

Cc: Michael Lawson; Eric Fryson 

Subject: RE: notices ­

Thank you for letting us know. We will move ON 07782-12 from Docket 120148-WU to 
120 158-SU per this request. 

From: Pat Brady 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 9:33 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Michael Lawson 
Subject: FW: notices ­

Dorothy, 

Apparently Carl did not put the docket numbers on the transmittals. Document 07781-12 is correctly filed 
in the water docket 120148-WU. However, Document 07782-12 should be transferred to the wastewater 
docket 120158-SU. Can you fix this? 

Thank you, 
Pat Brady 

From: Carl Smith [mailto:csmith@uswatercorp.net] 
Sent: Friday, November 23, 2012 9:51 AM 
To: Pat Brady 
Subject: notices ­

Pat - both notices sent on the 21st were posted to the Water docket. SU needs to be posted to the PSC 

058 docket... Just wanted you to know that I sent them in on the 21st ..... 

Carl Smith 
US Water Services Corporation 
4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 
Toll Free: 866.753.8292 
Cell: 727.835.9522 
Fax: 727. 849.5467 
www.uswatercorp.com 
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